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Week of the Young Child - The international celebration of childhood that was initiated a 
number of years ago by UNICEF is observed during the month of April and is known as the Week of the 
Young Child.  It is a time for us to consider the needs of all children for quality childcare, for safe 
environments, for fostering healthy minds and bodies.  As a celebration of childhood, the Learning Center is 
hosting an Art Show during April.  Our entryway will be decorated with artwork from the children at 
Christ Lutheran Learning Center.  This is always an exciting time for the children to be able to see their art 
displayed on the walls.  Please feel free to pickup early or stay a few minutes after drop-off to enjoy our art! 

 

********************************************************************************************************

Easter parties will be held on Thursday, April 6 
beginning at 8:45 a.m..  Each class will have an 
egg hunt followed by a snack.  Every child should 
bring twelve (12) plastic eggs filled with a treat 
and taped closed.  Your child will also need a 
basket or bucket to collect their Easter eggs.  If 
you are the classroom party parent, please be in 
contact with your child’s teacher so party plans 
can be made.  

      


UPCOMING MAY EVENTS:


May 9 - FREEZE POP DAY


May 10 - MOVIE DAY


May 11 - GRADUATION at 8:45 a.m.

Pizza lunch for the children 


AND

Last Day of School - TWTH classes


 

May 12 - Last day for Friday Falcons


May 30 - Kidz Kamp Session 1 begins


***********************************


COMMUNITY CARNIVAL

Everyone is invited to join us on Sunday, April 30 
from 3-5 p.m. for a carnival on the church 
grounds.  There will be bouncy houses for all 
ages, carnival games, a raffle for a quilt, guessing 
jars, hotdogs & chips, cookies/cupcakes, and 
popcorn.  ALL ARE WELCOME!  THIS IS A FREE 
EVENT.  


We are still looking for more volunteers to help 
with the carnival games or to help provide some 
of the food items.  Please check out this link for 
all the carnival volunteers opportunities.


h t t p s : / / w w w . s i g n u p g e n i u s . c o m / g o /
60b0d4baca729aaf94-community#/

  
********************************************************


Parent - Teacher Conferences


Opportunities for parent-teacher conferences are   
available in March through May.  Conferences are 
held during class time as arrangements will be made 
for a substitute in the classroom. Sign-up sheets will 
be outside the classroom (about a week ahead of time)

for you to choose a time to meet with your child’s 
teacher if you feel a conference is needed.  If you have 
an immediate concern, your child’s teacher will be 
happy to schedule an earlier conference.

*******************************************
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